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Dear Mr. President, 

Our most important event of the year 

10th WKC European Cup for Children,    

Cadets, Juniors and Seniors  

Resita, Romania,  June (22nd / 24th) 2018 

is aproaching very quickly, already in 3 weeks time! 

The venue of the tournament: 

Sala Polivalentă 
Sports complex in Reșița, Romania 

Address: Piața 1 Decembrie 1918 5, Reșița, Romania 
 

Registration deadline: 8th of June, 2018 
Link to register your team: http://wkc.fiamsport.it/ 
 

The WKC ExCom has recently discussed and adopted an addition to the rules that concern kata teams, so 

please be informed on the following decision: 

In the kata team category it is allowed to have 1 competitor from older or younger age group! For example in a Senior 
Kata Team (+18 yrs) you can register one Cadet (16-17yrs). This also applies to Cadet Teams ( for example: Cadet 
Kata Team 16-17yrs you can register one Senior +18 yrs or one Cadet 14-15yrs). A competitor can compete in more 
then one team. Teams must be exclusively male or female.  

Since the Registration system will not allow the mixing of ages, please notify Mr. Marcello Penna, our registration 
officer, by email, in case your federation wants to enter kata team with mixed ages!!! 

Mr. Marcello Penna: 

marcello.penna@virgilio.it 

 

 



PRELIMINARY PROGRAM: 

Friday, 22nd  of June - Registration (10 AM – 6 PM) 
Friday, 22nd of June – Technical seminar, mandatory for all referees and coaches (10 AM – 6 PM) 
Friday, 22nd of June – Presidential meeting (6 PM) 
Saturday, 23rd of June – Competitions (children kata and kumite; cadet, junior, senior and over 40 kata)  
Sunday, 24th of June – Competitions (cadet, junior and senior kumite) 
Please note that precise program with timetable will be published only after the registration deadline! 

We are very glad to announce that three new federations have recently become members of the WKC: 

 Shotokan Karate Federation of Serbia, President Mr. Milorad Ćopić 
 Pharaons International Sporting Academy for Martial Arts, Egypt, President Mr. Ahmad Taha 

 Kyokushin Karate Foundation of India, President Mr. Vasant Kumar Singh 

We wish them warm welcome to the WKC and we are looking forward to meeting them on our future events! 
 

Sincerely yours 

Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

 

 

 


